

## Strategic Public Relations

BOSTON - NEW YORK - WASHINGTON DC

August 6, 2012

Gregory Jenkins, Executive Director Somerville Arts Council 50 Evergreen Avenue Somerville, MA 02145

Dear Mr. Jenkins:

On behalf of Walmart's State Giving Council, I'm very pleased to forward this check for \$25,000 to the Somerville Arts Council. Congratulations on your award, and for the tremendous contributions your organization makes to the quality of life in Somerville.

We will be in touch shortly and hope to arrange a visit by Chris Buchanan, Walmart's director of public affairs, to tour the Arts Council.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

Very truly yours, Jun M. Maurs

Jim McManus